P.O. Box 187
Cottonwood, Arizona
634-5548

KV I O radio . Serving Northern Arizona

Jan. T, 1967

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
1419 South 54th St.

Omaha, Nebraska

This is to acknowledge receipt of your frequency test report.
Thank you very mueh. We also received one from a Lance Muller,
in San Diego. Last month we received one from Reading Penn. It
is very intersting for me tc receive these reports, as I am new
in the radio business. My brother and I bought KVIO last Sept.
He has been in radio and TV since he got out of school, almost
20 years ago, and this is all o0ld hat to him, but I am getting

a lot of enjoyment out of all phases of the business.

Thenks again for your report.

Sincerely,
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Vi Magnusson



